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5th November 2012

FROM MOHAMED DAUD 
TO SPONSOR FRIDSMED
Dear Sponsor Fridsmed,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Greetings from Mohamed!
He has been a good boy taking care of the school compound and keeps it clean. Mohamed is the head of Little Bees Environment, to keep the compound clean. No papers should be thrown in the compound.
Mohamed is studying hard by next year he will be ready to join class 8 for his final national examinations. This will enable him to join secondary school in 2014. 

He is growing talker and browner and handsome; he is always polite but good in English and mathematics. Mohamed is thanking his sponsors, he is always humble and has respect for everyone. 
Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

